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Dear House Committee Members, 

 

Keeping farm lands sustainable working should be a top priority for all of us. I support 

HB4060 because it provides Oregon farmers with funds to create and maintain 

conservation easements. This allows farmers to produce food while maintaining  

ecological balance both of which are critical to long term success. HB4060 will also 

help older farmers transition ownership to the next generation of farmers.  

 

Please vote in support of HB4060. 

 

Thank you, 

Cheryl Conway 


